
March, 2010 – YHEC Report

On Feb 7th, 2010,  PA YHEC held their first meeting to plan the state shoot. Although I had  
planned to attend, it seemed mother nature wanted me to spend that time digging out of the  
snow that was deposited on our door step. I sent Joe a copy of the minutes from that meeting.  
If it is not easy for Joe to send them to every board member you can fi nd them at pa yhec 
website.    

Dingo


